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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

The New Tax Law and Its Implications
on Charitable Giving

Michelle Chapin spoke at Washington English Center on October 25, 2018. The topic of
the speech was the new tax law and its implications for charitable giving.

The event was held from 6-8pm on Thursday, October 25, 2018.
For more information, please visit the WEC'’s website.

Michelle is a member of the firm’s Estate Planning, Estate & Trust Administration, Tax and Corporate
practice groups
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